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May 11, 2015 

Inuvialuit Water Board 
PO Box 2531 
Inuvik, NT 
X0E 0T0 
 
Ms. Mardy Semmler 
Executive Director 
 
Dear Ms. Semmler: 
 
Unipkat I-22 
Inuvialuit Water Board response comments for the 2014 Monitoring and Maintenance 
Program Summary Report 
 
Thank you for your feedback regarding the Unipkat I-22 2014 Monitoring and Maintenance 
Program Summary Report. This report was unfortunately issued to the Inuvialuit Water Board 
(IWB) in error. It is our understanding reports were to be submitted to the IWB for the duration 
of the Industrial Water License (N7L1-1831), which expired September 30, 2013. We apologize 
for this oversight. 
 
Regardless, we appreciate your comments and have addressed points (1) and (2) outlined in the 
IWB response letter. Also requested in the IWB response letter were mitigative measures to 
address earth cracking. Shell Canada Energy (Shell), Tervita Corporation (Tervita), IEG 
Consultants Ltd. (IEG), and Aboroginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada (AANDC) have 
engaged in prior discussions regarding this matter and the applicable mitigative measures 
appropriate for the region. Currently the manual filling of cracks is agreed to be most 
appropriate. Shell, Tervita, IEG, and AANDC will continue to work together on this important 
issue and adjust mitigations as needed. 
 
If you have any further questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
(403) 730-6809 or nwills@klohn.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
IEG CONSULTANTS LTD. 
 
 

Nicole Wills, P.Ag. 
Project Manager 
NW 
c.c.: Randall Warren – Shell Canada Energy 


